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2022 PUEBLO OF ACOMA TRANSPORTATION SURVEY 
The CDO is currently preparing the long‐range transportation plan 2022 updates to document the transportation needs of 

the Reservation over the next 20 years. The plan requires community input on transportation needs and priorities. Please 

contribute to this process by completing the following questionnaire. 

1. I AM AN ACOMA PUEBLO: (please check all that apply) 

❑ Enrolled Member 

❑ Community Member/Resident 

❑ Tribal Employee 

❑ Spouse of a Tribal Member 

❑ Other:_______________________________________ 

2. I LIVE 

❑ On the Reservation 

❑ Off the Reservation less than 15 miles away 

❑ Off the Reservation more than 15 miles away 

3. RATE THE FOLLOWING TRANSPORTATION ISSUES TO THE ACOMA PUEBLO BY IMPORTANCE. 

Transportation Isssues 
Very 

Important 

Somewhat 

Important 
Neutral 

Not 

Important 

▪ Improved access to residential areas ❑ ❑ ❑ ❑ 

▪ Improved emergency access and response ❑ ❑ ❑ ❑ 

▪ Road construction to promote economic development/tourism ❑ ❑ ❑ ❑ 

▪ Improved traffic safety and fewer accidents ❑ ❑ ❑ ❑ 

▪ Improved drainage conditions around roadways ❑ ❑ ❑ ❑ 

▪ Maintenance/repair of existing roads ❑ ❑ ❑ ❑ 

▪ Expanded transit service to and within the Pueblo ❑ ❑ ❑ ❑ 

▪ Expanded trails and paths ❑ ❑ ❑ ❑ 

▪ Sidewalk construction / repair ❑ ❑ ❑ ❑ 

▪ New and /or improved bridges ❑ ❑ ❑ ❑ 

▪ Reduced traffic and congestion on or near Pueblo lands ❑ ❑ ❑ ❑ 

▪ Other (please specify): ❑ ❑ ❑ ❑ 

4. LIST ANY SPECIFIC TRANSPORTATION PROJECTS OR ISSUES THAT SHOULD BE ADDRESSED: 

 

Please return the completed survey to the Community Development Office at the Transportation Office Complex, currently 

identified as the Alvin G. Lewis, Community Development Complex; by 4:30 P.M. on July 8th, 2022. Any questions, please 

contact Nadine Kowice by text or phone at (505) 228-8631 or email at nkowic@poamail.org. THANK YOU. 
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